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Legamaddy

167 Ballynoe Road, Downpatrick, Co.Down, BT30 8AR

Tel: 028 44613981

www.stpatrickspslegamaddy.com
                  Principal: Mrs Sarah McDowell

                                                                Email:  smcdowell587@c2kni.net
Dear Parent,

I writing to inform you that following our recent correspondence with parents, that almost 100% of you are in favour of moving to a cashless online payment system. Therefore, I am delighted to announce that we will go live with our online payment system SchoolMoney on Wednesday 26th September .
This means that you will now have the facility to book and make payments for school dinners, swimming, afterschool clubs and trips, online with your debit or credit card.

*If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, the meal must be booked through the system even though no payment is required.

All dinner booking must be made by Midnight for the next day.

Once we have gone live we will no longer accept cash or cheques for school dinners, swimming, afterschool clubs or trips. Payments can only be made on line on the SchoolMoney website.

Breakfast Club will not be part of the initial roll out.
This new payment system will benefit both us as a school and you as a parent. Not only will you be able to pay for items from the comfort of your own home but you will also be able to access your account at any time to see if there is anything you need to pay for. SchoolMoney will enable us to experience a more streamlined, cost-effective and efficient payment system in a secure and safe environment.

You won’t need to sign up to this system as this is done automatically through the school and as long as you have provided us with up to date contact details we will send you a password within the next few days. This password will give you access to your SchoolMoney account where you can pay for any items we have requested from you. 
IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE A WELCOME MESSAGE BY WEDNESDAY 26th AUGUST PLEASE CONTACT SCHOOL OFFICE WITH UPDATED MOBILE NUMBER. THIS IS IMPORTANT AS YOUR UNIQUE PASSWORD WILL BE SENT IN THIS MESSAGE!!!
To log into SchoolMoney,
· Visit the website www.eduspot.co.uk 
· Click on the Sign in button in the top right hand corner

· In the drop down, select the SchoolMoney Parent Login option

· This will send you to a page where you need to enter your: - mobile number, email address, the password we have sent you and your child’s first name.

***mobile numbers linked to the parent who is set on our system as the Priority One contact ***
Payments are only done through the website which will adapt if viewed on a mobile device or tablet. We are working on a mobile app for both Apple and Android platforms which is being beta tested and should be available within the next six weeks. 
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If for any reason you are struggling to log in, it may be because you have not provided us with the correct contact details. 
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Please let us know immediately if either your mobile number or email address changes. As with any new system it will take a little time to embed in, so I really appreciate your cooperation and patience in the early stages of rolling this system out. 

         We appreciate your cooperation in the early stages of rolling this system out to you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs McDowell McDowell
Parent Tips
· Make sure you are selecting the SchoolMoney Parent Login option when signing in. 

· If you are being asked for a username and password, you have selected the incorrect login option. 

· Check that the mobile number and email address you are using are exactly what you have given school in the recent data collection trawl. 

· If you have more than one child at St. Patrick’s, you will receive a password for each child. It will say against each password which child this relates to. When you log in, you choose one child and login with that child’s set password. 

· When you log in, you will be asked to change the automatically generated password to a new one of your own choosing. The other siblings will all have the same mobile number and email address association Therefore; it will change all of their passwords to the new one the parent has set. Each time you, the parent logs in with whichever child's name, you will see all of your children listed. 

· Ensure the password sent to you is entered exactly as you have received it, all in lowercase. Some phone/devices can automatically capitalise the first letter in a new box so watch out for this. 

· Make sure that your device is not autocompleting any of the details. You need to type in all details from scratch. 

· It is advised that you do not keep the website up in the background on your phone/device. 

· Close the School Money webpage and make sure you are going through to the website fresh each time instead of just selecting a page that is already open. 

· If you are getting different error messages or are still struggling after going through the above steps, please come into the office so we can do it alongside you and take screenshots etc. in case we need to involve School Money Support 

